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You could win on April 1st! And that’s no joke! 

 
So far, three local winners have taken home proceeds from the WDMH Foundation’s new 50/50 Cash 
Raffle.  One donor noted that she thought it was a great way to give back to the hospital while also 
giving herself a chance to win. And now it’s your turn! 
 
Tickets for the March raffle go on sale on March 1st. The draw takes place on April 1st. Tickets are only 
available online at www.wdmhfoundationraffles.ca. You can purchase 3 tickets for $5, 10 tickets for $10, 
60 tickets for $30 or 100 tickets for $50.  
 
The raffle is in support of the General Equipment Fund for Winchester District Memorial Hospital. Many 
people are surprised to learn that the provincial government does not fund the purchase of medical 
equipment for Ontario hospitals. That’s where our wonderful donors come in – helping to ensure that 
WDMH has the right tools to provide excellent health care for our patients. 
 
“This is the last raffle in this series and we invite everyone to get your tickets during March,” says Justine 
Plummer, Manager of Direct Mail & Events. “The bigger the jackpot, the bigger the impact. It’s so fun to 
celebrate with each winner!” 
 
Good luck everyone and thanks for your support! 
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